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In his recent article, "The Illinois Two-Step: The Forbidden Dance?", Michael
Cortina discusses the "Illinois two-step," why it could be a safe way to seek
foreclosure of questionable mortgages and why lawyers should re-think the
strategy of filing two lawsuits instead of just filing a foreclosure. This article was
published in the Vol. 50, No. 7, May 2020 edition of the newsletter.

Reprinted with permission from the Illinois State Bar Association.


